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Heller Receives Asian Chamber of Commerce “Elected Official of the Year” Award

(Washington, D.C.) – On Friday, February 1, 2013, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) was awarded the “Elected Official of the Year” by the Asian Chamber of Commerce. Senator Heller accepted the award at the Asian Chamber of Commerce’s Annual Chinese New Year Gala in Las Vegas. 

“I’m honored that the Chamber has selected me to receive the ‘Elected Official of the Year’ Award. It’s a privilege to represent and serve the people of Nevada, and its many diverse and culturally rich communities. The Annual Chinese New Year Gala is evidence of the vibrant, historical traditions of the entire Asian/Pacific Islander community.  
“The Asian Chamber is a remarkable resource for business owners and entrepreneurs comprised of individuals dedicated to the betterment of the Asian/Pacific Islander community and the entire state of Nevada. It’s been an honor to meet many of these business men and women at numerous events and discuss our shared commitment to job growth and promoting small businesses. Thank you to the Asian Chamber for your contributions to the business community in Las Vegas and across the state,” Senator Dean Heller said of receiving the award.
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Mr. Duncan Lee of the Asian Chamber of Commerce presents the “Elected Official of the Year” award.

The Asian Chamber of Commerce held the Chinese New Year and Community Achievement Awards ceremony at the Gold Coast Hotel. 
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